Child Nutrition

Policy 8200

School districts that participate in the National School Lunch program, the School Breakfast program or the Special Milk Program must provide parents and the public with information about free and reduced price meals and/or free milk, at a point near the beginning of the school year.

Districts must also inform and update the public about the content and implementation of their school wellness policy. The U.S. Department of Agriculture has issued a Memo stating that districts can fulfill this requirement by developing or disseminating printed or electronic materials - at the beginning of the school year - to families of children attending its schools and other school community members and by posting its school wellness policy and the district's assessment of the policy's implementations on the district website.